
 

 

Ken Skates AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport 
Welsh Government 

15 May 2018 

 

Dear Ken 

Inquiry into pregnancy, maternity and work 

Thank you for attending our meeting on 9 May to give evidence in connection with 

our inquiry into pregnancy, maternity and work.   

At the meeting you agreed to provide: 

 the percentage of flexible working patterns, and take-up of shared parental 

leave from men, in the Welsh Government; 

 

 a note on any training on unbiased recruitment that might be provided to 

small businesses as part of the Economic Contract. 

 

I should be grateful if you would respond by Friday 25 May in time to inform the 

next stage of our inquiry 

 

Yours sincerely 

 



 

 

John Griffiths AM 

Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 


